OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

o

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2023
First Year and Ongoing Undergraduate Students

The Management of the University of Rwanda (UR) invites first year and ongoing
Undergraduate students to register for the academic year 2023. Registration is done online
after paying the required fees of 60,000 Rwf for first year students and 35,000 Rwf for ongoing
students.

The online registration system will remain open until 16" June 2023 and all students are
expected to have registered by that date. Both new and ongoing students will report to their
respective Campuses on 05" June 2023.

Both new and ongoing students are invited to check the Registration Guidelines on the UR
website for more details about the registration process. The Guidelines may also be accessed
via the link: https://ur.ac.rw/?Online-registration-guidelines.

We take this opportunity to inform all first-year students that they will have induction
sessions from 05" to 16" June 2023. A detailed induction program will be found at their
respective Campuses.
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